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 Friday 24th November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Essential Pre-Booking for Breakfast and After School Club 
 
To ensure we are staffed within the correct staff ratios we are reminding parents that all breakfast and after 
school club booking MUST be booked in advance through the School Money App.  Please note bookings 
close at midnight for the following day. 
 
Places at our breakfast and after school club are very popular so we do advise parents to book in advance 
to avoid any disappointment.  We are unable to accept late bookings if we are full and apologise for the 
inconvenience this may cause. 
 
If your child has an EHCP or existing medical needs all new bookings will need to be discussed with Mrs 
Westrop, our Inclusion Manager so we can plan for their attendance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Power 
Headteacher 
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